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Community, Compassion, Courage,    Trust, Perseverance, Thankfulness 
 

Chaddleworth and Shefford Federated CE Primary Schools 
‘Living life in all its fullness’ John 10:10 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

What a super week! With heart-warming spring sunshine, delicate spring flowers 

appearing and lots of exciting learning and opportunities shared. 

                           Wishing everyone a wonderful weekend, 

                                Ms Munday   Acting Headteacher   www.csfschools.org 

St Patrick’s Day… 
St Patrick, patron 
Saint of Ireland, 
was the focus for 
Monday’s whole 
school worship with 
Miss Oram. We found out about St. 
Patrick’s life, where he had been and 
his stories of courage and 
determination. St. Patrick’s Day is 
celebrated annually around the 
world though food, drinks, parades 
and lots of the colour green! 

Click on the image to watch the 
short film clip of information again… 
  
 
 
 

What can we 
all learn from the life of St Patrick? 

Photography competition… 
On Tuesday Lorna, from The Base Art Gallery in Greenham, was invited 
in by Mrs Harris to share an exciting opportunity 
with us all! 
Lorna introduced the ‘My Wild Life’ photography 
competition for 2025. It is the 60th year of Wildlife 
Photographer of the Year. Each year 100 wildlife 

images from around the 
world are chosen from 60,000+ entries. The 
photos share the wonder of life on Earth through 
pictures. It also raises awareness of important 
global issues. 
Lorna’s top tips for our entries included; 
• Be Patient! 
• Use your senses 
• Go out in all weathers 
• Give your photo a title 
Lots of children were keen to have a go over the 

Easter break to take pictures for the competition. Do take a look at the 
competition information flyer and Good luck with any entries submitted! 

 

 
 

This week has been another week full of sporting events but this week it was all about out Kingfishers 
and they certainly put their hearts into each event that they attended! 

KS1 Football Festival…  
On Monday we went to the 
Key Stage One Football 
Festival at Park House 
where they showed true sportsmanship and 
played as a team, not giving up! Although it 
was the first time they had ever played 
together as a team they worked hard to defend 
their goal, with their goalie saving some super 
goals and the team working together to defend 
and then drive the ball into the other sides half! 
We couldn't have been prouder of their efforts. 
Mrs Brown 

 

 
 

KS1 Cricket Festival… 
On Wednesday we had the pleasure of taking more 
Kingfishers to The Willows in Newbury to experience the Key 
Stage One Cricket Festival! Putting all of our Cricket skills to 
the test that we have been learning every Friday Kingfishers 
certainly did us proud. We had great fun trying to knock a 
ball off some stumps, aiming at stumps and stopping our 

opponents from getting too many runs. 
We also tried really hard to see how 
many times we could clap our hands 
after throwing the ball in the air before 

catching it again. It was an active yet fun afternoon. Thank 
you, Mr Withers, for driving and supporting us. Mrs O 

 

 
 

http://www.csfschools.org/
https://www.csfschools.org/
https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/school-radio/articles/zhqvbqt
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Lacrosse training… 
We were so fortunate last year that Sarra was 
able to deliver Lacrosse sessions in school, 
and she’s looking forward to coming back 
again this year too! We found out this week 
that last year’s lessons inspired Alex and 

Rosie to continue with their 
own Lacrosse training 
outside of school. Alex 
recently played in a league 
match for the under 13s as 
a goalie and saved lots of 

goals! What fantastic sporting achievements! 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Diary dates… (New dates are added in green) 
 

March 

Mon, 24th - Last week of term 4 after school clubs 

Tues, 25th - The Downs year 5 open morning 
- KS2 Cross Country, afternoon, Newbury Showground 

Thurs, 27th - Level 2 Bikeability, year 6, day 1 

Fri, 28th - Level 2 Bikeability, year 6, day 2 
- PTFA Mother’s Day gift room 

Sun, 30th - Mother’s Day 

Mon, 31st - Great BIG 2025 Spring School Clean begins 

April 

Tues, 1st - Netball friendly match with Brightwalton at Shefford 

Wed, 2nd - Whole school Easter service, St Andrew’s 
Chaddleworth 9am- all welcome 

Fri, 4th - Last day of term 4 

Tues, 22nd - The Downs year 5 open morning 

Wed, 23rd - First day back for term 5 

Fri, 25th - PTFA new-to-you uniform sale 

Wed, 30th - PTFA Bag2School collection 

PTFA news and updates… 
 
 
 

   
 

 

Class Blogs 

Click on the class bird to link to the class blog pages sharing your child/ren’s learning this week… 

   Robins  
 

        Kingfishers Owls 

 

Red Kites  
 
 
 

Our class worship focus…  

(click to link to the online film…) 

The Big Question…  

‘What makes you amazing and unique?’ 

http://www.csfschools.org/
https://www.csfschools.org/learning/classes/robins-class-eyfs/robins-blog/
https://www.csfschools.org/learning/classes/kingfishers-class-y-1-2/kingfishers-blog/
https://www.csfschools.org/learning/classes/owls-class-yr-3-4/owls-blog/
https://www.csfschools.org/learning/classes/red-kites-yr-5-6/red-kites-blog/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?app=desktop&v=Ezv85LMFx2E&embeds_referring_euri=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.neurodiversityweek.com%2F&embeds_referring_origin=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.neurodiversityweek.com&source_ve_path=MTM5MTE3LDI4NjY2
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Parent and carer community news and information… 
 

 

Message from Mr Crouter our Brass and 

Woodwind Music Teacher 

 

Would you like your child to try a musical 

instrument, such as the flute, clarinet, trumpet 

or cornet? Sign up your interest here: SIGN UP 

On Wednesday 26th March – Mr Crouter will be 

visiting our school and is offering our children 

the chance to try an instrument. 

 

For more information, please contact Mr 

Crouter directly on 01488 680 674 or 07776 

381510 or email timcrouter@aol.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

http://www.csfschools.org/
https://forms.gle/NM4c4xTx355GLTHZ7

